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Austin Healey Fish and Chip Run -Saturday 22nd January 2022
Our club year has always begun with a great little run to partake of a fresh meal of fish and chips.
This year we are going to crank things up a bit.  The Fish and Chip Run will start with a drive to the Gold Coast Motor Museum at 107 Kriedeman Rd, Upper Coomera QLD 4209 and we suggest you arrive around 2.30pm to 3.00pm.  
Our cars will be displayed on the lawn area outside Stanleys Restaurant giving our Healeys pride of place for the afternoon.
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Viewing the Car Museum is highly recommended as it is World class, there is a discounted  entry fee of $15 per club member (subject to a group minimum of 20 members).  You will have plenty of time to take advantage of the discounted entry deal to have a look at the extensive exhibits and displays.

For those who don’t wish to view the museum there is an outdoor bar area serving drinks as well as Tea and Coffee.

At 5pm we will make our way to Stanleys Restaurant at the Museum where the chef will be serving us with a special Fish and Chips meal at about 5.30pm.  Please let me know in advance if you have special dietary needs or just want something other than Fish and Chips.
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For those who cannot make the earlier arrival time just make sure you are there for the fish and chips at 5.00pm.  Our club will be allocated the weather protected outdoor area for our use.
Please email Paul Blake on brumby1009@gmail.com  or text 0418741036 if you will be attending.

